
  
 
 
 
 

Consultation on proposed Admission Arrangements 
for  

Oaklands Junior School for entry in 
September 2022 

 
Introduction 
 
Oaklands Junior School is an academy school. The Corvus Learning Trust is the admission 
authority for the school. When an admission authority wishes to make changes to their 
admission arrangements, they must consult to ensure all views are heard. The Corvus 
Learning Trust is consulting on the following change to the admission arrangements for 
Oaklands Junior School: 
 
Proposed change to the oversubscription criteria: 
  

• Amend the sibling criterion to include those also attending Oaklands Infant School. 
 
Why are we proposing this change? 
 
As both schools (Infants & Juniors) are on the same site, we often have siblings from the 
same families in our schools.  We are known as Oaklands Schools and we value our parent 
community.  We would therefore like to ensure that families who have a child in Oaklands 
Infant School would also then have a clear priority in the criteria for admission of any 
brother or sister to Oaklands Junior school. 
 
Copies of the proposed arrangements can be obtained from the Oaklands Junior School 
website https://oaklandsjunior-school.org.uk/ 
 
How can you respond? 
 
We would like to hear your views on these proposals. Please send any comments regarding 
the above proposed change by emailing to: consultation.education@bracknell-forest.gov.uk   
Please mark your email OAKLANDS JUNIOR CONSULTATION 
 
The consultation takes place between 2 November 2020 until 14 December 2020 
 
What happens next? 
 
After the consultation closes the responses will be considered and a decision made whether 
to proceed with the proposed change. The admission arrangements will then be 
determined, and the outcome will be published on the school website by 15 March 2021. 
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